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-Adam,  i feel  that I am speaking for a number of people in laund  rd who can  not be
bothered to speak up in support of the  lidl at the spotted cow , let's not waste every one's
time again saying that its not to be when 90℅ of sally nook and district carnt wait for it to
go ahead  ,,, every thing about the proposal is positive  and will be a plus for the area,,,,, 
and  replace  the eyesore that has stood there for the last few years, (lets not have  another
castle hill please)     so get the ball rolling this time  please, and stop messing around,,,,or
are we going to have  another pound shop or a betting shop or maybe a few more houses to
clog the place up   




